
Notice to Parents of Cross Country Runners 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

In an effort to simplify the process of getting to the running 

meets at Crescent Park on Tuesdays, we have decided to make 

the following suggestions: 

 

• If you are driving your own child to Crescent Park and only your own 

child, please pick up your child at your usual meeting place after school and 

drive them to Crescent Park.  Mrs. Nelson will check you in at the park.  There 

is no need to come to the gym first. 

 

• If your child requires a ride to the park with a parent or teacher driver, 

please ask your child to come to the gym immediately after school so that a 

ride can be arranged. 

 

• We will continue to need parent drivers.  If you have seats available in 

your vehicle, please come to the gym after school so that we can assign a 

child to your car.   

 

Please be reminded that it is very important that your child check out with one of 

the coaches before leaving Crescent Park after his/her run.  It is our responsibility to 

ensure that every child is safe and accounted for.   

 

Thanks very much for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Sincere regards from your Cross Country Coaches, 

 

Mrs. Nelson, Mrs. Brine, Mrs. Tomé, Mrs. Cyr 

 


